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January 23rd , 2023 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
gfoglema@psc.state.fl.us 

RE: 30 DAY NOTIFICATION FOR INTERCONNECTED VoIP PROVIDERS 

Dear Mr Fogleman 

FILED 1/23/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00353-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

3524 Silverside Road Suite 35B, 
Wilmington, Delaware, 19810 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission's FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain 

resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, Opentact Inc hereby 

notifies this Commission of its intent to request the resources identified below. We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior to 

requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 

Applicant's NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/Growth 
IPES OCN 

824J 239 FORT MYERS 1/0 

824J 689 KISSIMMEE 1/0 

824J 863 AVON PARK 1/0 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required 2: 

Regulatory Representative 

Name: Anne Kwong. 

Address: 3524 Silverside Road Suite 35B, Wilmington, Delaware, 19810 

E-mail: anne@opentact.org 

Phone: 484-424-9683 

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 

2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 

Quantity of Quantity of 
Thousands-Blocks CO Codes 

1 1 

1 1 

1 1 



3524 Silverside Road Suite 35B,
Wilmington, Delaware, 19810

Numbering Representative

Name: Anne Kwong.
Address: 3524 Silverside Road Suite 35B, Wilmington, Delaware, 19810
E-mail: anne@opentact.org
Phone: 484-424-9683

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) days.

Your Sincerely

Anne Kwong

VP of Operation

Opentact Inc




